

Borough of Highlands a o c l a m a t i o n

A PROCLAMATION IN MEMORIAM OF Mr. Anthony "tony" bucco

WHEREAS, Mr. Anthony Bucco, a longtime Citizen of the Borough of Highlands passed away on January 17th, 2022; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Bucco, served with honor, in the United States Army during World War II, serving under General Douglas MacArthur's headquarters in the Philippines and Australia.

WHEREAS, Mr. Bucco was a man of many talents and interests, he served Highlands in many capacities over the years as a Councilman, Member then Chairman of the Zoning Board, Member of the Juvenile Committee, Commander of VFW Post 6902, Trustee and Money Counter at OLPH Church; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Bucco will be deeply missed and warmly remembered as a kind, friendly and helpful neighbor who had a strong sense of community. He adored his New York Yankees and a good glass of red wine. Highlands will never be the same without him.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED by the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Highlands, their deepest condolences and sympathies to the Bucco Family; and

BE IT FURTHER PROCLAIMED, the Mayor and Council extend their deepest thanks in fond memory for the well lived life of Mr. Anthony Bucco and for his contributions and dedication to his family, friends, neighbors and our community. We wish you Godspeed and Eternal Peace.

Done this Second day of February, Two Thousand and Twenty-Two Under My Hand

Carolyn Broullon
Mayor of the Borough of Highlands
Members of Borough Council
Jo-Anne Olszewski -Council PresidentLeo Cervantes
Karen Chelak
Donald Melnyk